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Meeting the Prime Minister Scott Morrison   

 

Members of CID met with the Australian 

Prime Minister Scott Morrison. 

 

We met the Prime Minister with other people 

who have a disability. 

 

We all talked about what is good about the 

NDIS. 

 

We also talked about how the NDIS could 

be made better. 

 

We said the NDIS needs to have better 

information for people with intellectual 

disability. 

 

We said it needs to be more flexible.  

 

We said we need to be able to trust the 

NDIS. 

 

The Prime Minister said he wants to improve 

the NDIS “to make sure it is everything that 

we want it to be”. 

 

It was a good meeting. 
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